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I am a Sellwood resident and lifelong Oregonian. I have also worked as a home designer for 20
years. I would like to see more design review for commercial and multi family buildings in
Sellwood-Moreland. I want the design standards recommended by SMILE added to DOZA. My
hope is that while we encourage growth and affordable housing we can keep the character of
individual neighborhoods!
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